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Carlos Diaz Padron, Maintenance Worker I, Right of

Way

Frank Timmerman, Fountain and Playground

Technician, Parks & Grounds
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Public Works

Retirement

Earlier in January, Public Works celebrated

Greg Howard (Seawall Construction

Inspector) as he retires after his 6.5-year

career within the Canal Maintenance

Department. His contributions to the Canal

Maintenance Department will be missed,

along with his great sense of humor! His

Public Works family wishes him and his wife

Michelle the very best in retirement!


